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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS 

AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.241 

 

 

New Commissioner for Peru 

 

 

We have been informed by the Embassy of Peru in London that Mr. Alberto Hart, Minister in the Peruvian 

Diplomatic Corps, present Director for Maritime and Antarctic Affairs, has been appointed as the IWC 

Commissioner for Peru. 

  

All communications to Mr. Hart should be sent by e-mail to:  ahart@rree.gob.pe   

 

We will provide a full contact address in due course. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 

Secretary to the Commission 

 

 

 

 

c.c.  Non-member Government Observers (for information) 
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